
 

 
 
November 9, 2022 
 
 
The Nunavut Law Foundation is looking for a lay member of the public to fill a vacant 
position on its Board. 
 
The Law Foundation is a non-profit foundation created by the Legal Profession Act to manage 
a fund to support law-related projects and initiatives in Nunavut; and award grants and 
scholarships through its General Grant, Lucien Ukaliannuk and Upinnaqtuq Awards.  
 
The Law Foundation is governed by a five-member Board of Directors, with four lawyers and 
one member of the public. The Directors meet several times a year, either in person or 
remotely. 
 
The public member will contribute to the work of the Law Foundation by expressing 
community concerns, sharing their knowledge and insight, and ensuring that decisions reflect 
the views of the general public, including Inuit societal values. 
 
Anyone who is concerned about public legal education, access to justice or the administration 
of justice in the community is encouraged to apply. 
 
If you're interested in the position, please send a cover letter and resume with the subject line 
“NLF Public Representative” to support@lawsociety.nu.ca by December 5, 2022, or by mail 
or fax at: 
 

Nunavut Law Foundation 
c/o Law Society of Nunavut 
P.O. Box 149 
Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0 
Tel: (867) 979 - 2330 
Fax: (867) 979 – 2333 

 
 
To learn more about the projects and initiatives of the Nunavut Law Foundation, please visit 
https://www.nunavutlawfoundation.ca 
 
 
Media Contact: Nalini Vaddapalli ceo@lawsociety.nu.ca 


